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COVID-19 UPDATE

Following CDC Recommendations, we will not be performing routine eye care
until April 13th. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience. The health of our
patients, their families, and our community remains our top priority.

We are still here to support you and your family!
In the event of an ocular emergency, please call the office at 317-843-2020 so that
we may schedule an appointment either in-office or through a virtual consult.

If you need to order contact lenses, please visit carmeleyecare.com and follow the
“Order Contacts” link. Upon ordering, you will receive a text with a secure link to
view your invoice and pay. Most orders will be received within 3 business days. If
you prefer, you may also order via email to info@carmeleyecare.com.

If you have glasses or contact lenses that are ready to pick up, please use the
“Appointments” tab to schedule a dispensing time. Dispensing by appointment,
we can ensure that exposure between patients is minimized.

At this time, we will plan to continue with comprehensive eye exams beginning
4/13, with a slowed schedule to reduce the number of patients in the office at any
given time. These appointments are available online. Over the next weeks, we will
continue to adjust based on guidance from the CDC and the American Optometric
Association.

Thank you for your support and your patience as we attempt to do our part to
reduce the spread of COVID-19. If there is anything we can do for your family
during this difficult time, please don’t hesitate to reach out.

If you have any questions, or would prefer to schedule a time via email, reach us
anytime at info@carmeleyecare.com. Dr. Clark can be reached directly with any
questions/concerns at mclark@carmeleyecare.com.




